
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FIFTH EASTER  

May 6, 2023 

 

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENT:  Over the past two years, our parish 
has been engaged in Honest Conversations about Racism. This 
effort has been a real gift to our community.  We are thankful 
for all those who have contributed in leadership in the planning 
and implementation of this process. 
 
On May 17, we will gather for an in-person meeting at Wilde 
Lake at 7pm.  Past and present participants are invited to join 
us as well as those who share concerns regarding racial equality 
are invited as we begin the discern “The Way Forward.”  Please 
join us! Learn more about this event at the table after mass.: 
 
LECTOR: Today’s second collection supports our Transitional 
House.  The Social Action Pillars support PATH -  People Acting 
Together in Howard. 
 

WILDE LAKE SUNDAY MORNING ONLY 
Our Scout Troop will be again offering refreshments for sale 
outside after Mass today 


